
Republic of the Philippines 
Province of Oriental Mindoro 
MUNICIPALITY OF GLORIA 

 
OFFICE OF THE BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE 

 
 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 

 

June 4, 2021 

 

__________________ 

__________________ 

__________________ 

 

Dear Sir/Ma’am: 

 

Greetings! 

 

This is to formally inform you that the bidding scheduled today, June 4, 2021 for the 

project, Supply and Delivery of Solar Lights and Materials for Installation of Street 

Solar Lighting System at Sitio Camia – Sampaguita, Barangay Agos will be 

postponed due to non-quorum of BAC Members at the scheduled bid opening. Some of 

the BAC members and BAC TWG were on the official travel today. The bidding for the 

said project will be rescheduled on June 7, 2021, Monday, at 2:00 in the afternoon at 

Municipal Executive Room 2. 

 

For your information and guidance. 

 

Thank you very much. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

MARIECHELLE A. PEREZ 

BAC Secretariat 

 

 

Noted: 

 

 

MANULITO S. RODRIGUEZ 

BAC Chairman 

 

 

 


